

---

Subject: Re: Minutes PandaRoot Meeting 10/24/2007  
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Tue, 30 Oct 2007 19:21:43 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear Soeren and others,

I added a couple of points to the minutes which I found in my notes, namely:

- \* link to Mohammad's report about the external packages
- \* some comments which were made about TMVA
- \* changed the "workshop at GSI" to "workshop at KVI"

Kind wishes,

Johan.

---